
PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT  

TO APPLY FOR GRANT FUNDS 

 

 

The Harmony Grove School District will submit a Hazard 

Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) grant application to the 

Arkansas Department of Emergency Management and FEMA for 

the purpose of constructing a safe room at the Harmony Grove 

High School. 

 

The grant application may be viewed at the Central Arkansas 

Planning and Development (CAPDD) office at the address below.  

Written comments may be sent to: Amanda Adaire, CAPDD, P. O. 

Box 300, 902 N. Center St., Lonoke, AR  72086.  Written 

comments will be accepted and forwarded to the funding agency 

from August 13, 2018- August 31, 2018.  Questions regarding the 

above may be directed to Amanda Adaire at 501-676-2721 or 

amanda.adaire@capdd.org.  
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